
From: Susana Ng   
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 10:40 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: Planning Act to amend 9350 Yonge Street 

 

Re: City Files: D01-20009 AND D02-20018 

Hello,  

I am a resident who lives in the area of the above and am writing to voice my concerns regarding the above plan. I 
strongly do not support the proposed plan of building rental apartments in replacement of Hillcrest mall. 

I believe building rental apartments will greatly decrease my property value and may decrease the safety of the 
neighborhood. Not only that, but having those apartments will block my entire view of the west. Having the mall 
and the view was the reason why I purchased my property, and hearing this news is very upsetting to me. 

  

Thank you for taking this matter seriously. 

Susana Ng 
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